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Thursday 15th September 2022 
 

Dear Parents 
 
We have arranged for Year 4 to visit Cassiobury Park on Thursday 29th September. The children 
are learning about rivers as a part of our Geography topic. For this visit we ask for a contribution of 
£1 per child which will need to be paid on Parent Pay. 
 
Your child will need:  
 

• School uniform, a weather appropriate coat and comfortable, weather appropriate shoes 

(wellies or trainers).  

 

• Backpacks so hands are free.  

  

• Extra healthy snack for morning break 

  

• A water bottle. 

  

 
Please make sure your child is in school by 8:45 am so they don’t miss the trip.  
 
Your child will be outside all day – there isn’t any shelter if it rains so please dress appropriately. 
There will be lots of walking so please make sure your child has eaten a healthy breakfast before 
school to give them lots of energy.  
 

A packed lunch will be provided for children who have a hot lunch in school.   
 
Please click the link below to give consent for your child to go on this visit and also to indicate if 
you are able to help supervise children and submit this by Thursday 22rd September 2022.  
 

Year 4 Visit to Cassiobury Park 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

C El-Arifi      P Hewett 
 
Mrs C El-Arifi   Mr P Hewett 
Year4 Leader   Assistant Headteacher 
 

https://forms.office.com/r/5xEZuRpAZq

